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 ACADEMIC OVERVIEW: 

We have finished our Math STAR testing and are in the process of finishing 

ELL testing.  We are excited to look at our base line data.  I will share with you 

the results on October 24th. 

On Saturday, October 8, 2016 two Sheridan High School students had the 

opportunity to participate in the Make-a-Thon at Willamina High School.  I 

would like to thank Mr. Neese and Mr. Sugg for attending and helping our 

students.  It really was a great learning experience and an opportunity to 

collaborate with the other students, working together to solve real world 

problems and situations. 

FFA will be attending National Convention during the week of October 17, 

2016.     

PBIS: 
 
During the course of the last three weeks students have returned 588 “Spartan 

Pride” tickets. We have had over 95% participation from our staff.   

Congratulations were offered to our Students of the Month for September.  The 

following students were recognized: 

1.  Freshmen – Nicholas Ludwig and Destiny Druery 

2. Sophomores – Patience Renda, Sonia Cazarez Mendoza and Elijah 

Austin 

3. Juniors – Kirsten Vandewettering and Tommy Dawson 

4. Seniors – Bobby Zobrist and Samantha Sproull 

College Career Day:  
 
We are expecting about 38 vendors to participate in our Career Day, October 

10, 2016.  Two schools, Willamina High School and Perrydale High School 

will join our Sheridan High School students.  We expect between 400 and 500 

students, grades 10 through 12, will experience the Expo, here on the high 

https://sites.google.com/a/wcsu.net/principal-s-office/
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school grounds while the Freshmen classes will attend college fairs on the local 

college campuses.  

 
 

Reports to the School Board 
Enrollment  as of October 7, 2016:  
Freshmen-64 
Sophomores- 61 
Juniors-61 
Seniors-71   
House of Hope-7 
Other Facilities  
Total  264 
 
FALL SPORTS 

The fall sports enrollment: 

Football – 30 

Volleyball – 20 

Cross Country – 16 

 

For sports schedules: 

 Log on to: www.sheridan.k12.or.us 

 Go to: “Our Schools” drop down menu and select “Sheridan High School” 

 Scroll down to “SHS-Sports Calendars” 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
Oct. 17th –Start of Homecoming week –  
Oct. 19th - Powder Puff Football game starts at 7:00 pm.  Please come and join us after the Board 
Meeting.   
Oct. 21st – Noise Parade, Homecoming Game, recognition of senior athletics, presentation of 
court, Homecoming Dance 
Oct. 22nd – Varsity Volleyball League Playoffs 
Oct. 26th and 27th – Parent Teacher Conferences 
Nov. 6th and 7th – Leadership OASC Conference at Seaside, nine students will attend 
Nov. 6th – Red Cross Blood Drive in Old Gym (Sr. Project) 
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